
ATTENTION	DOUGLAS	COUNTY		
PHARMACISTS	&	PHARMACY	TECHNICIANS	

NALOXONE	PRESCRIBING:	
WHAT	YOU	NEED	TO	KNOW	

CONTINUING	EDUCATION	DINNER	EVENT	
	

	
Continuing	Education			
The	Oregon	Board	of	Pharmacy	has	approved	1.5	continuing	education	credit	hours	for	completion	of	this	
activity.		RSVP	is	required.	Buffet	dinner	and	continuing	education	credit	will	be	provided	free	of	charge.		
Please	RSVP	at	our	Eventbrite	page	https://douglascountypharmacistnaloxone.eventbrite.com	
Questions?	Contact	Rebecca	Wood	at	971.244.1384	or	RebeccaW@linesforlife.org	
		

	
Since	2016,	pharmacists	can	prescribe	Naloxone.		Are	you	ready?	
	
• Understand	how	pharmacists	prescribe	the	various	formulations	of	naloxone	consistent	with	

Oregon	Board	of	Pharmacy	regulations	
• Understand	the	Good	Samaritan	Law	
• Learn	how	to	educate	the	patient	on	proper	administration	of	naloxone		
• Understand	the	importance	of	utilizing	the	Prescription	Drug	Monitoring	Program		
• Understand	new	rules	for	pharmacy	collection	of	unused	medications	and	safe	drug	disposal		

Presenter:	Fiona	Karbowicz,	RPh		
Pharmacist	Consultant,	Oregon	Board	of	Pharmacy	
Ms.	Karbowicz	has	over	15	years	of	experience	as	a	retail	
pharmacist	in	chain	and	independent	pharmacies.	She	
began	work	with	the	Oregon	Board	of	Pharmacy	in	March	
2011	as	an	Inspector	and	has	worked	as	the	Board’s	
Pharmacist	Consultant	since	early	2014	

February	12,	2018	6pm-8pm	
Dinner	buffet	open	at	6:00pm			
Presentation	starts	at	6:30pm		
Ford	Family	Foundation	
1600	NW	Stewart	Parkway,	Roseburg,	OR	
	


